Txler Dale

From: Ben Hetzel <BHetzel@lakeelmo.org>
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Tyler Dale

Subject: RE: 11550 Stillwater Blvd North

***External message alert: This message originated from outside the Washington County email system. Use caution

when clicking hyperlinks, downloading pictures or opening attachments.***

Hi Tyler,

Yes there are definite plans of municipal sewer as part of the Wildflower 4" Addition. The services are already physically
installed at the property, but main lines still require testing before connections are allowed. The city plans on sending a
formal notice in the next month to the building owners, informing them that connection is available, but the may need
to wait until next spring to get the worked scheduled.

Ben Hetzel

City Planner

City of Lake Elmo
3800 Laverne Ave. N.
Lake Elmo, MN 55042
651-747-3911

From: Tyler Dale [mailto:Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us]
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 8:02 AM

To: Ben Hetzel <BHetzel@lakeelmo.org>

Subject: 11550 Stillwater Blvd North

Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use caution.

Dear Ben,

The septic system at 11550 Stillwater Blvd North has been found to be non-compliant. The owners of the system have
requested an extension to bring the system into compliance. They stated that the building is in the process of connecting
to municipal sewer service. Before | issue an extension | wanted to double check with the City that there are definite plans
of municipal sewer services being brought to this property. Could you let me know if this is the case?

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.

Tyler Dale | Senior Environmental Specialist

Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment
14949 62" Street North, Stillwater, MN 55082

651-430-6741
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